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ELLIOTT SIEGEL AND LOUIS YOHANN HEAD

MEN’S CLUB THEATRE PARTY

RESERVE MONDAY EVENING, APRIL 16th

Mr. Ira F. Weisman, president of the Men's Club, has cnnounced that
Messrs. Elliott W. Siegel and Louis W. Yohann have accepted appointment as
Co-chairmen .of the. Theatre Party which the Club is sponsoring. this Spring.
This happy choice of two of the most ardent and devoted workers in the
organization augurs well for the success of the project — and success it must
be if the Men's Club is to carry on with its program of cultuyral, social and

REGISTRATION OPEN FOR
SECOND SEMESTER OF INSTITUTE

The Kehilath Jeshurun Instifute is
about to close the first semester's
work, having completed an uninter-
rupted schedule of regular Monday
evening sessions that began in Oc-
tober. The second half of the year's
work will begin February 5th, with
May 14th set as the date for the
closing session.

During the few months that the
Institute has been in progress, we
have noted the keen interest which it
has elicited from among our con-
gregational family, and we have
been particularly pleased with the
rapid - and  considerable - progress
which our "“students” have made.

In all, we are quite pleased with
the warmth with which the Institute
has been received, and with the work
which is being accomplished. We are
opening registration in some of the
classes for the second term, and we
will welcome as many newcomers
as we can accommodate. If you are
interested, please call the Syna-
gogue Office. All information will be
furnished gladly.

philanthropic work.

This announcement was followed
by cne which should command the
attention of every member and friend
of the Men's Club. It is, briefly, that
the evening of Monday, April 16th,
has been reserved as the date of the
Theatre Party. This date was selected
for a musical show that promises to
be another "“South Pacific” — with
the authorship, music, direction,
choreography and cast that simply
can't miss.

At the present time we cannot say
more. We have completed most of
the negotiations that go into running
a Theatre Party; there are still lacking
the absolute final arrangements
which are pre-requisite to an official
publication of all the information.
The Committee, however, has been
so impressed with this particular
show — after careful study of every
forthcoming production — that we
can state with some degree of cer-
tainty that final arrangements will
soon be completed for the evening
performance of April 16th.

Hold the date for us! Your support
of this important function is impera-

(continued on page 3)

Rabbi Lookstein will preach this Sabbath at 10:45 a. m. on
“’THE FEMINIST MOVEMENT IN JEWISH LIFE—

IS IT REAL OR TRAVESTY?"/
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SISTERHOOD NEWS

Plans Set for
Annval Bazaar —

Members of the Sisterhood Execu-
tive Board, at a meeting held last
week began to lay the groundwork
for the Annual Bazaar which has
been set for the week of April 2nd.

Yes, it is a little ways off yet. But

" when one thinks in terms of all the

elements that comprise a successful
bazaar, then time is indeed o most
important factor. And there is no such
thing as too much time. The earlier
We begin, the greater our chances of
equalling and even surpassing last
vear's income.

Now is the time for that all-impor-
tant facet of bazaar work: the accum-
ulation of a mass of merchandise to
be sold when sales begin on April
2nd. Now is the time to contact your
trades-people — wholesalers and re-
tailers — to solicit from them salable
goods. The sooner you begin mak-
ing your contacts, the sooner will

we be able to begin our stock-pile of
material to be sold. So start today!
Send all merchandise to the Syna-
gogue House, marked to the attention
of the Sisterhood.

Tickets Available
* for “Twentieth Century"’ —

Miss Mildred Feinberg, chairman
of the Sisterhood monthly Theatre
Party project, has announced that a
handful of tickets are available for
"Twentieth Century” for the perform-
ance of Thursday evening, March
15th.

The tickets on hand are for unusu-
ally choice orchestra seats, and may
be had by contacting Miss Feinberg
at REgent 4-8255. A slight charge has
been added to the box-office price,
which will be used for the furtherance
of the Sisterhood's charitable work.

We stress the small number of tick-
ets available — so lose no time in
contacting Miss Feinberg. You'll en-
joy seeing Gloria Swanson and Jose
Ferrer in this hit show.

RELIGIOUS SCHOOL CHILDREN
TO CELEBRATE TU B‘SHEVAT

Prevented from celebrating Cha-
misha Asar b'Shevat last week by
some unavoidable mishaps, the chil-
dren of the afternoon Religious
School will commemorate this joyous
day with a special proagram that will
take place this Sunday morning,
January 28th, at 10:30 o'clock, as part
of the regular morning session.

Mr. Myer B. Appleman, the prin-
cipal of the Religicus School, has
disclosed that a new Israeli film, en-
titled “Ein Brerah”, has been secured
from the Jewish National Fund, and
will be shown Sunday as a specidl
feature of the program. The film de-
picts the gallentry and heroism of
our people in the redemption of the
land of Israel.

In keeping with its pattern of oper-
ations, the Parents' Club will cooper-
ate in the morning's program by
distributing the traditional Tu b'She-
vat fruits and goodies.

MAX J. ETRA HEADS RECEPTION
COMMITTEE FOR RABBI MAIMON

Our esteemed President, Mr. Max
J. Etra, was named chairmen of the
New York Reception Committee to
welcome Rabbi Judah L. Maimon,
Minister of Religion in the Israeli
Cabinet, to the United States.

Rabbi Maimon arrived yesterday
for a good-will tour, at the invitation
of the Mizrachi Organization of
America. He will be feted at numer-
ous receptions throughout the coun-
try, the first of which was, of course,
in New York City. .

Kehilath Jeshurun is indeed proud
that its president was selected to
head the welcame to this world-famed
personage.

IMPORTANT

May we not request that you drop
us a line informing us of any change
that has taken place in your address
or phone number — residence and
business.
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HAVE YOU DONE YOUR BIT
for the
EDUCATIONAL SCHOLARSHIP FUND?
Get an ad for the

1951 YEAR BOOK
and get it today!

MEN’S CLUB THEATRE PARTY

(continued from page 1)

tive if we are to sponsor a successful
party. Within a very short time you
will receive from us complete infor-
mation and an “order blank”. Re-
spond favorably and immediately.
You will be accomplishing two ends
thereby: first, you will be assuring
yourself of choice seat locations:;
secondly, you will be helping YOUR
organization.

RESERVE APRIL 16th ! !

Committee fo
Meet Monday —

The final outcome of the Theatre
Party is of such concern to us, that
the entire Executive Board will con-
stitute the committee in charge of
arrangements. A meeting of the Com-
mittee will be held this Monday eve-
ning, January 29th, at 8:30 o'clock, in
Room 202 of the Synagogue House.
Members of the Executive Board are
urged to put all else aside and at-
tend this meeting. The decisions that
will be reached will affect directly
the program of the Men's Club for
the balance of the year. Don't fail
to be with us Monday evening.

A Note About
February 20th — .

In our pre-cccupation with the
Theatre Party, let us not overlook
the monthly get-together which the
Men's Club has on its calendar. The
next meeting — a Forum Meeting —
will take place Tuesday evening,
February 20th, and will have «a
speaker of renown discussing a sub-
ject of interest. Jot the date down and
plan to attend. Further details will be
announced in next week's Bulletin.

WITHIN OUR FAMILY
Birth —

A hearty Mazel Tov to our de-
voted member, Mrs. Rose Etra, on
the birth last week of a baby grand-
son. Similar wishes are extended to
the happy parents, Dr. and Mrs.
Bernard Etra.

Birthdays —

Many happy returns of the day to
Joseph N. Friedman, Morton Kamer-
man, Mrs. Nathan Rosenthal, Isidore
Silver and Mrs. Albert Sokolski.

Anniversary —

Greetings to Mr. and Mrs. Harry
N. Lipstein on the occasion of their
wedding anniversary.

Honors —

Congratulations to our dear mem-
ber, Mrs. Eli Goldstein, who received
a special citation of honor from the
Jewish National Fund for devoted
service during the last twenty-five
years. The award was made at the
Golden TJubilee Conference of the
INF which was held in Washington
last week, and which was addressed
by Abba Eban, Israeli Ambassador
to the United States, and James G.
MacDonald, former United States
Ambassador to Israel.

CONDOLENCE

We record with sorrow the passing
of our esteemed member, Benjamin
Gottiried, and we extend our heart-
felt sympathies to the members of the
bereaved family. May the Almighty
spare them further grief for many
vears to come.
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Synagogue Officials

Joseph H. Lookstein

Hyman Gertler

Joseph E. Adler Ritual Director
Jerome H. Rosenblum Executive Director

Officers oi the Congregation

Max J. Btra ..............................President
Saul J. Lance .................. Vice-President
Aaron H. Onish ... Treasurer
A. Milton Brown . Secretary

Ira F. Weisman... Pfe;aent Men: Club
Mrs. H. W. Baumgarten Pres., Sisterbood

SCHEDULE OF SERVICES

FRIDAY
Lighting of Candles
Evening .....
SATURDAY

Morning

Junior Congregation

Weekly Portion: Yisro, Exodus
18:1-20:26

Haftorah: Isaich 6:1-13; 7:1-6;
9:5-6

Evemng

SUNDAY
Morning
Young People’s Minyan ...

DAILY

Evening

THE K. J. CALENDAR

Monday evenings at 8:00 — Sessions
in the Kehilath Jeshurun Institute
— Synagogue House

Monday, Jan. 29, 8:30 p.m. — Meet-
ing of Men's Club Theatre Party
Committee — Room 202

Wednesday evenings at 7:15 — Boy
Scouts and Cub Pack — Gymna-
sium

YAHRZEITS

January
27—JOSEPH GOTTSCHALK
27—FANNIE SHIENTAG
27—EMMA SCHLINGER
28—HANNAH FISCHEL
28—JULIUS HEBALD
29—ABRAHAM GLIKSMAN
29—TOBY T. GOLDMAN
29—REBECCA JACOBS
29—SIGMUND SPERBER
29—JACOB VOGEL
30—ISAAC KALMAN
30—RABBI AARON HYMAN
30—JACOB LEVY
31—ISAAC LIBERMAN
31—YETTA B. LEVEY
31—MIRIAM GOLDEN
31—BENJAMIN BROWN
31—]JOSEPH WEINSTEIN

OVER 50 YEARS OF

FINE FUNERAL SERVICE

AT COSTS WITHIN REACH OF ALL

RIVERSIDE

Mernorent %f%e/ e,

76th STREET AND AMSTERDAM AVENUE, NEW YORK * ENDICOTT 2-6600

BROOKLYN - BRONX

Directors: CHARLES ROSENTHAL -

LONG ISLAND - MIAMI

MORTON ROSENTHAL




